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November 10, 2016 
 
 

 
 Re: Introducing Jeff “JC” Jensen, newest addition to the Firm. 
 
Dear esteemed Utah FOP Member: 
 
 The Firm is proud to announce the addition of another attorney who, like me, also happens 
to be a police officer.  I have had the privilege of working with JC as a cop and now as an attorney 
and he brings a wealth of experience to the table as we endeavor to bring you the greatest level of 
service for all of your administrative, litigation, and appellate needs.  Also, as of the end of October, 
all of the Firm’s partners are now “Force Science Certified” and we will be sending JC for his 
certification as soon as possible next year.  We are proud to have created over the past several years, 
a practice for cops, by cops, dedicated to the needs of FOP members and their families. 
 

It’s tough being in law enforcement.  The daily trials and travails of corrections and the 
street take a toll.  If ever you need us, we are merely a phone call or email away.  Remember, in 
addition to your administrative representative, we are your legal partner for all plan-related needs 
when those issues demand a lawyer.  We also assist officers and their families in family law and 
personal injury cases.  Please take note of our updated contact info above.  For emergencies such as 
officer involved critical incidents, please call our 24-hr Emergency Line 801-997-0678.  Otherwise 
please use the contact info above.  Stay Safe! 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      NELSON JONES, PLLC 

 
      Bret W. Rawson 
 


